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Primewest (ASX: PWG) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Primewest (‘PWG’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of PWG, pending it releasing an 
announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of the 
commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 19 November 2020 or when the announcement is released to 
the market. 

Issued by 
Daniel Nicholson 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 



 

 

17 November 2020 
 

Vanessa Nevjestic 
Adviser, Listings Compliance  
Level 40, Central Park,  
152-158 St Georges Terrace,  
Perth WA 6000 

By email:  Vanessa.Nevjestic@asx.com.au 

tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

 

Dear Ms Nevjestic 

Primewest (ASX Code: PWG):  request for Trading Halt 

Primewest requests a trading halt in the securities of Primewest (ASX Code: PWG) from the 
commencement of trading today, 17 November 2020. 

For the purposes of Listing Rule 17.1, Primewest requests a trading halt pending an announcement 
expected to be made by The Trust Company (RE Services) Limited, in its capacity as responsible 
entity of Vitalharvest Freehold Trust (ASX: VTH) in relation to the proposal received from Macquarie 
Infrastructure and Real Assets on 9 November 2020 to acquire VTH or all of its assets. 

Primewest requests that the trading halt remains in place until the earlier of its announcement to the 
market concerning this matter and the commencement of trading on Wednesday, 18 November 2020. 

Primewest is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

Please contact me if you require any additional information. 

Yours faithfully 

 

David Schwartz 
Managing Director  
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